
Feedback from the Relationship and Sex Education Consultation April 2021 

In February 2021, we shared information about the changes in teaching Relationship and Sex Education in schools. Thank 
you for taking the time to response to the survey during the consultation process and here are your responses. 

1. Do you understand what RSE is? 

              100% of parents understand what RSE is.  

2. How confident do you feel that this curriculum will help keep your child safe online? 

 
3. How easy is the policy to understand? 

 
4. Is there anything which could be made clearer? 

 
5.  should be? 

 
6.  

 
7. Are there any further comments regarding the RSE curriculum? 

Comments included: 



 
 
We responded to your comments: 
 
We have responded by reassuring Year 6 pupils have an adapted curriculum which will cover essential learning and 
is age appropriate. 
 

elong, Believe and to Blossom. Our shared values of tolerance, love, 
empathy, compassion and respect for everyone is part of our catholic ethos. We will ensure that pupils feel proud of 
who they are. 
 

 

 

 


